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From:  Kristen Kapelanski 
To:  Planning Commission  
Date:  February 10, 2021 
Re:  Master Plan Status Report 
 
Last year, the City completed the State of Michigan’s Redevelopment Ready Communities (RRC) certification. 
The RRC program is a certification program offered by the Michigan Economic Development Corporation to 
highlight communities throughout the State who offer superior customer service, promote transparency and 
have streamlined their development approval processes. A requirement of that certification is continued 
monitoring of the progress made on the implementation of the recommendations made in a community’s 
master plan. Attached is a status update on each of the recommendations made in the 2018 Master Plan 
update. The Planning Commission is not asked to take any action on this item but staff wanted to take the 
opportunity to share this update. 
 
 


